PPCMA Update 09-01-09
Dear PPCMA Members:
Many PPOA committees have chosen not to meet during the month of August. Finance and Safety & Security are among those not meeting. Therefore, there have been no regular PPCMA updates in August for these areas. PPCMA would, however, like to provide you with the monthly PPOA reports that would have been reviewed had the committees met, in case you are interested.

July 2009 Financials

http://www.ppcma.org/PP_Info/Misc_Info/PPOA_Financial_Information/July_09_Financials.pdf
Full Year 2009 Forecast as of July 2009

http://www.ppcma.org/PP_Info/Misc_Info/PPOA_Financial_Information/FY_09_Projection_July_09.pdf
July 2009 Safety & Security Report

http://www.ppcma.org/PP_Info/Misc_Info/PPOA_Security_Reports/Security_Report_July_09.pdf
Thanks for reading and helping to "spread the word!"
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